
March 2014!
Dear Praying Supporters and Friends:   !!
       Greetings in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ.  We read in Psalms 46:1, “God is our refuge 
and strength, a very present help in trouble.”  !
       !
       Since our last prayer letter, we have had an opportunity to experience God’s strength in times of 
weakness.  In December, Joe had the oil removed from his eye. This was originally placed there after his 
second eye surgery to help his eye heal.  We assumed that Joe’s vision would be clear. He realized that 
his vision was still blurred.  He was told that he could not get glasses until his eye stabilized.  In February, 
the surgeon said that Joe’s eyes were stable enough for glasses. Unfortunately, this will now have to wait 
until Joe can have a procedure done to clean the lenses, which were put in when his cataract surgery was 
done.  Please continue to pray for his eyes and the doctors that are helping him.  !!
        January brought another opportunity to see God’s strength and provision in a time of trouble!  
Carolyn had sharp pains and was admitted to the hospital. Her gallbladder was removed. It had calcified. 
The surgery was done the old-fashion way.  After her surgery, she was moved to the heart unit because 
her heart was out of rhythm.  She was in the hospital for seven days.  A lot of prayers went out on her 
behalf.  Thank you, prayer warriors, for your faithfulness. !!
        What a blessing it was to see our Lord Jesus Christ provide food and transportation assistance from 
the members of the Calvary Baptist Church, our home church.   Even while Joe was with Carolyn in the 
hospital,!
the services at both of the jails and the prison continued due to our faithful volunteers.  !!
          In the month of February, Carolyn gained most of her strength back and is able to drive locally.  ICE,  
SNOW, HEAVY RAIN, AND MORE SNOW!  What a month of bad weather we have had.  We believe that 
almost every one in America would like to see spring!!!
         In closing, let us thank you from the bottom of our hearts for all of your prayers and help during this 
trying time.  May our Lord Jesus Christ richly bless you as you keep on serving Him.  We love all of you in 
Christ.!!!
                                                            Your missionaries to the inmates,!
                                                            Joe and Carolyn Cannon
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